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23June 2024  

Justice Africa Sudan welcome the African Union (AU) Peace and Security Council 

Communique Adopted on their 1218 meeting at the level of head of states on 21 June 2024 on 

consideration of the situation in Sudan, and their endeavour to end the ongoing war by bringing 

the leaders of the warring factions, Sudan Armed Forces (SAF) and the Rapid Support Force 

(RSF) together to discuss the ways to end this conflict and move Sudan back to transition to 

peace, democracy and civilian rules. We also support their effort to convene a meeting for 

Sudanese civil and political   forces to discuss their engagement on the process of ending the 

war and the transitional arrangements.  

  Sudan and Sudanese people are facing the most serious security and humanitarian crisis which 

represented threat the lives of over twenty million people in all Sudanese’s state    We urge 

member of the AU peace and Security council:  

   To use their power under Article 4 of the AU Constitutive Act to force the warring 

parties to end this war   as it represents serious threat to Sudan territorial integrity and 

threat to the regional and international peace and security and use all forces in its 

disposal to end it in collaboration   with the international community.   
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